[image: image1.png]Press Release Wer




For Immediate Release:                                                               Contact: Chandler Smith
March 27, 2014 






 
 202-224-6244          
Senate Closer to Passing Bipartisan Reed/Heller UI Bill 
Clears hurdle towards passage of five month extension on 65-34 vote
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, the U.S. Senate voted 65-34 to move forward with a bill introduced by U.S. Senators Dean Heller (R-NV) and Jack Reed (D-RI) to extend unemployment insurance benefits for Americans looking for work. The vote comes after months of negotiations to reach a bipartisan proposal that is both paid for and has the necessary support to clear a 60-vote threshold, allowing it to continue through the procedural process. 

 “Nevadans are hurting, and I hear every day how desperate Nevadans are for some certainty from Congress on this issue. Today, the Senate overcame another hurdle and is one step closer to providing unemployed Americans some much-needed relief,” said Senator Dean Heller. “I am grateful to Senator Reed for his work up to this point and am extremely pleased that more Republicans joined us in today’s vote.”
“There is a lot of work to be done before these benefits become a reality,” Heller continued. “With Democrats and Republicans working together, it is my hope that we can find a path forward that allows Congress to pass legislation that can be signed into law. I look forward to doing what I can to help make sure Nevadans are able to use these important benefits.”

 

On March 13, 2014, Senators Heller and Reed announced an agreement to reauthorize emergency unemployment insurance benefits for five months. The bill is cosponsored by Senators Susan Collins (R-ME), Rob Portman (R-OH), Lisa Murkowski (R-AK), Mark Kirk (R-IL), Jeff Merkley (D-OR), Cory Booker (D-NJ), Sherrod Brown (D-OH), and Dick Durbin (D-IL).  The plan will allow for retroactive payments to eligible beneficiaries going back to December 28, 2014. 
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